
23 February 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am writing to inform you that we are recruiting a Headteacher for Meopham School. This post will begin

from September 2024.

Following the departure of Ms Girling in October 2022, Swale Academies Trust were delighted to have

seconded Mr Prebble, an experienced Headteacher from another school in the Trust, to provide stability in

the medium term. We were pleased that he led the school to a 'Good' judgement from OFSTED last year.

Furthermore, he has been working hard on ensuring our new building will be a top class learning

environment for pupils before the end of this school year.

We now believe that the time is right to recruit a permanent Headteacher who can take the school forward

from September 2024. Mr Prebble will continue to lead Meopham School as Headteacher until the

permanent postholder takes up their position in September 2024.

In the meantime we need to continue to have high expectations of our pupils, our teachers and you as

parents/carers. I have asked the senior leaders of the school to write to you next week to report back on

some of our successes and areas to strengthen.

I will contact you again later in the school year to update you with regards to the Headteacher position.

Yours faithfully

Mr S Cox

School Improvement Executive


